
District 9 GSR Minutes        November 10, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order by DCM-elect Christina D with the Serenity Prayer.  

 

Roll call of officers:  DCM Elect Christina D, Treasurer Gene A, Guests Ronnie, Laura S, George K and Eric. 

 

Minutes were read; moved by Gene to accept as published, seconded by Bob and approved. 

Treasurer’s report was moved by Gene, seconded by Bob and approved.  The District received $64.00 from the 

Banquet 7th Tradition and Activities $114.00 from the 50/50 raffle. 

 

DCM report: Christina reported on the October Assembly where she represented our District. A motion passed 

at the Area to allow the Literature Chair and additional credit line of $500.00for reserve expenses. 

GSR Reports: 

Gene—SMEO: Attendance 15 to 20; 12X12 Book study , Continental breakfast each Sunday Morning. 

Dawn B—EB: Attendance Average 17; Open discussion. 

Bob S—W1stS: Attendance 20+, Topic from BB and DR, round table discussion. 

Ron F—DP: Attendance 2-5, moved to basement of Presbyterian Church; It was nice to have visitors from Walla 

Walla. 

Committee Chairs: 

Answering Service: November bill $7.80. 

Literature sold 13 books , cost 98.15  Reminder, sales tax will be collected for sales and added to the price of the 

books. Pink Can collected  

Treatment: George K volunteered to Chair Treatment; duty had been assigned to Ben G on top of PI/CC, so 

George was elected. 

Schedules: Gene reported new schedules would be out the first of December. 

Web page: Gene reported the web page was current and would post flyers as they were submitted. 

 

Old Business: The Gratitude Banquet was quite successful. Keith J.  is to be commended for his work. 

 

New Business: Eric addressed the district as to restarting meetings at the VA. He said that a cadre of vets had 

met with the administration and were informed that meetings could be held in the Theater as construction 

/remodeling would not start for at least 18 months. He inquired if any meetings wished to return to the Theater.  

Two of the three were present at district and are very satisfied with their new arrangements. 

 

The GSRs agreed to have a New Year’s Eve party.  Keith will be notified and a committee can start to plan 

arrangements. 

 

No further business or announcements, the meeting was closed with the responsibility statement. 

 

YIS, Dawn B and Gene A 

 


